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January 30, 2024 

Dear Friends, Family, and Fellow Supporters, 

We hope you all had a wonderful start to this year and are dedicated to doing more for the 
Lord this year. We are still praying for more help to surrender to God’s call, as we are in 
need of more teachers and a youth pastor. We have a few folks planning on visiting us to see 
if they feel God wants them to answer the call to the mission field. Please Pray for God’s 
will to be done. 

  
We are working hard to spread the Gospel in these last days. Our Wednesday night services 
are focusing on rescuing the perishing—with an emphasis on training better soul winners. 
Pray for our young Christians who are learning to witness. We are planning to have a soul 
winning marathon in the month of April. 

  
We will be completing several different projects this year as the Lord provides the funds. We 
need carpet in our Navajo chapel and school classrooms. We are enlarging the camp dining 
hall restrooms, and need to complete an overhaul in some dormitory rooms. This summer 
we will have the Walkers back again for our VBS in July and are excited to see what God 
will do. 

  
We have one senior in school this year. He has already completed his work, and he is work-
ing to prepare for college. We want to send out a special thank you to all who contributed to 
our students who require financial assistance. They have been taken care of for this year. We 
are now attempting to raise funds for their registration fees so they can return next year. This 
family has been through a lot of trials, and we are doing our best to keep them on track for 
the cause of Christ.  

 
As always we are so very grateful for all your support. May God Bless You All!    


